
Public Notice 

Kittitas County, Ellensburg WA 

 

Notice is hereby given that a joint public hearing will be held by the Board of County Commissioners 

(BOCC) and the Board of Health on Thursday August 15, 2024 at 10:00am., in the Commissioners 

Auditorium at the 205 W 5th Ave, Ellensburg, Washington, to consider the following amendments to 

Kittitas County Code: 

 

• Chapter 13.04 On-Site Sewage Disposal Systems: adoption of the Washington Administrative 

Code (WAC) 246-272A by reference.  

 

• Chapter 13.12 Solid Waste Handling: adoption of WAC 173-304, 173-350, 17-351 by reference.  

 

 Anyone with an interest in this matter is urged to attend said hearing where all testimony will be taken. 

Written comments may be received at 507 N Nanum Street, Suite 102, Ellensburg, WA 98926 or 205 W 

5th Ave. STE 108, Ellensburg, WA 98926 at or prior to the hearing. 

 

For more information, please contact Kittitas County Public Health Department at 509-962-7515.  

 

Kittitas County complies with all ADA requirements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clerk of the Board 

 

 

 

Publish: 

  North Kittitas County Tribune: August 1, 2024 and August 8, 2024 

  Daily Record: August 1, 2024 and August 8, 2024 


